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Dear NSA Family, 

Please find attached this week's News to Know (in English and en Espanol). 

Have a great week - 

Dr. Thomas 

• Bright Star – Congratulations to all students and faculty that took part in this outstanding musical production. 
On stage or off, you created magic for your audience! Special thanks to:  

• FNSA for making needed investments to improve the Roxy  
• Parents for managing your child’s transportation needs to/from rehearsals  
• Every hand that assisted with set build, painting, lighting, and more...  

• Choral Conservatory News – 21 of our students recently auditioned for and earned membership in the Mid-
State Honor choirs. 9 of those made All-State, and 5 of them were named All-State alternates. Way to go, NSA 

Choral students         
• The FNSA Fundraising Drive is halfway through its 30-day run. Every dollar raised enhances the NSA student 

experience. Make a contribution TODAY!   
• There will be No School this Friday, November 10, in observation of Veterans Day.   
• Parents of Seniors, CollegeForTN has updated FAFSA, the free application for student aid resources. The 2024-

2025 FAFSA does not open until December 2023, but we want you to be as prepared as you can be when it 
opens. Click here to learn how to create a FSA ID, for an overview of 2024-2025 FAFSA changes, and other 
helpful information.   

• Yearbooks are on sale now! Go to www.balfour.com and search for Nashville School of the Arts.  
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